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October 19, 2005

Mr. Corbin Lambert
496 S. Skyiine Drive
Thousand Oaks, CA 91362

GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE PERMIT ENROLLMENT UNDER GENERAL WASTE
DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR RESIDENTIAL ONSITE WASTEWATER TREATMENT
SYSTEMS (ORDER NO. R4-2004-0146: SERIES 003): 496 S. SKYLINE DRIVE; THOUSAND
OAKS, CA 91362 (FILE NO. 05-124) '

Dear Mf. Lambert:

We have received your Notice of Intent dated June 26, 2005 for enroliment under the Regional
Board Order No. R4-2004-0146 General Waste Discharge Requirements for Residential Onsite
Wastewater. Treatment Systems. You have proposed.to install a new 1200-gallon septic tank,
which in turn will discharge wastewater after primary separation into two leach lines, 83 feet long,
36 inches wide and 30 inches deep. Groundwater depth was estimated to be 112 feet below
ground surface. :

Regional Board staff has reviewed the information provided and have determined that the
proposed discharge meets the conditions specified in Order No. R4-2004-0146, General Waste
Discharge Requirements for Residential Onsite Wastewater Treatment Systems, adopted by
the Regional Board on September 2, 2004. “Please note that we have determined that your
discharge is “Low-risk”. ’ ‘

Enclosed are your Waste Discharge Requirements, consisting of Order-No. R4-2004-0146. -~ .+
Dischargers meeting the Low-risk criteria must comply with the Discharge Prohibitions, General
Provisions and Compliance and Enforcement provisions of parts D, E, and | and the Standard
Provisions of Order No. R4-2004-0146. In addition, you are required to comply with any local
agency requirements with respect to septic systems and wastewater disposal.

.Although your discharge is enrolled under the General Permit, it will be reviewed periodically.
Based on additional technical information pertaining to your septic disposal system and/or
groundwater, the Regional Board Executive Officer (Executive Officer) may require further
technical information, including a monitoring program. Once such decision is made, you will be
notified within 30 days before any Board action. Should changes to your septic disposal system
be needed, engineering drawings showing the change must be filed with the Regional Board a
minimum of thirty days prior to the change. In addition, the’ change is subject to the review and
approval of the City of Thousand Oaks, Community Development Department.
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If you have any'questions regarding this letter, please contact Rod Nelson at (213) 620-6119 or
Dionisia Rodriguez at (213) 620-6122.

Sincerely,

| >WMEWMW. A0

Onathan S. Bishop
Executive Officer

Enclosure: Order No. R4-2004-0146

cc: Mr. David A. Hueners, Deputy Director/Building Official, Community Development

Department, City of Thousand Oaks
Mr. Fred Heathcote, Heathcote Geotechnical
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